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From: CHUCK BARROWS
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 700
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 6:43:49 PM


Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members:
 
I am writing to ask you to support SB 700 requiring universal background
checks for the sale and transfer of firearms.  In my opinion this is a very small
step towards providing protection from gun violence.
 
I am a native Oregonian, a 46 year resident of Portland, 71 years old, have
never been active in gun control before, and own 6 guns.  For God’s sake
please have the courage to stand up to the NRA and other gun bullies and pass
this law.  If you do nothing you must share in the responsibility for the next
shooting tragedy.
 
 
Sincerely,
Charles Barrows



mailto:barrows4967@msn.com

mailto:DeJongA@leg.state.or.us



